

NEWSLETTER

February 2018

Bad Weather

As you will know there is a forecast of bad weather this week. If we have to close due to snow we will text as soon as the decision has been made to close. If we have to close early please make sure you are available for transport returning home. We will text to let you know if we have to close early.

Messages will also be sent to all local radio stations.

SEND Lincolnshire Consultation

We hosted the locality meeting for Eresby School last week and just to clarify a few points for the school

- As a school we feel that this is a really positive project ensuring the future for the school, and enabling families to access the best provision available in their community
- Additional building works will be commissioned by the local authority to enhance current provision
- The school is already all needs so there will be no change to the current pupil intake
- No pupil who is currently attending Eresby will have to move school unless parents choose to move them to a nearer school
- Pupils numbers will not increase greatly on current numbers

Parents and families are encouraged to have their say in completing the questionnaire available at www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/ sendcommunities

Uniform

School uniform can be ordered from:-Nationwide Uniforms on 01790 754522. Please could you make sure all clothing is named. Uniform is as follows:-

Primary Red sweatshirt and polo shirt Grey or Black trousers/skirt

Secondary Royal blue sweatshirt and polo shirt

Grey or Black trousers/skirt

Upper School Navy blue hoodie and polo shirt

Grey or Black trousers/skirt

Parents Group

All parents are invited to attend the monthly parents group meetings. Dates and venues published on the school website.

Term Dates

End of Term—Wednesday 28th March Return to school—Monday 16th April Dates for the full year are in the school planner